
Mick Scott
Governor

April 9, 2014

Dear Friends:

It is my pleasure to congratulate you on the 25 anniversary of the Health Care 
District of Palm Beach County.

The mission of the Health Care District of Palm Beach County is to ensure access 
to a comprehensive health care system and the delivery of quality services for the 
residents of Palm Beach County. You provide credible leadership, a safety net of health 
care delivery services, and operate a trauma system that is internationally known. Your 
hard work and dedication to meeting the needs of the residents of Palm Beach County 
is inspiring. Thank you for promoting principles and programs to enhance the quality 
of life for the residents of Palm Beach County.

Best wishes for many more years of service.
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